January 9, 2003
Dear ,

On behalf of the University of Florida/IFAS 4-H Program, I would like to thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to assist us with judging our 4-H Exhibits at the 2001 North Florida Fair.  Because of willing volunteers like you, we are able to reach more than 300,000 Florida youth each year.  We appreciate you sharing your time and expertise.  I hope you enjoyed the experience and that you will consider being a judge for future 4-H events and activities.  Thank you for your service and strong commitment to youth! 

Sincerely,
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Heather C. Schultz

Extension Agent I-4-H/Youth Development


CC: 4-H Agents










